
10/24/2020 

Dear Associate Editor, 

 

We are very pleased that the manuscript has been accepted for publication in Biogeosciences. 

We added all the references (for Eggnog mapper, DIAMOND, MEGAN6, SAR NCBI etc.) and we 

modified the sentence that used “preliminary” in the Discussion section. 

 

Best regards, 

Romie Tignat-Perrier 


